
  

Gist of the Ninth Meeting of 
CDC Committee on Technology Education (2001-2002) 

 
Date: 24 October 2001 (Wednesday) 
Time: 2.15pm – 6.00pm 
Venue: Conference Room, 24 Tin Kwong Road, Kowloon 
 
Points discussed and conclusion arrived 

 Mr. NG Sui-kou, the retiring Chairman, was re-elected unopposed to be the Chairman 
for the year 2001-2002. 

 The minutes of the meeting held on 4 July 2001 were confirmed without amendment. 
 After some deliberations, Members formally endorsed the name “Computer and 

Information Technology” proposed by the Joint Working Group of the Ad Hoc 
Committee and HKEA Subject Committee on the Development of Computer Education. 

 Members provided further comments on the development of Science and Technology 
curriculum. 

 Members noted the progress on the development of the Advanced Level Principles of 
Accounts. 

 Members generally agreed with the directive of the Collaborative Research and 
Development (“Seed”) Projects in Technology Education, i.e. for more ready schools to 
develop their own school-based models for dissimilation to other schools. 

 Members noted the progress on the Implementation of the New Technical Curriculum. 
 After some deliberation, Members accepted the proposed Year Plan.  The Chairman 

agreed to convey the message on the aims of TE, which is applicable to the 
development of the new senior secondary curriculum, to the Standing Committee 
on Curriculum Development for S4-S7. The aims are to provide the smooth transition 
of secondary school leavers from school to workplace and to provide them with 
qualifications for their further studies, work or both. 


